
VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

PLANNING & ZONING BOARD MEETING 

CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING OF 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Planning & 
Zoning Board slated for Wednesday, May 20, 2020 has been 
cancelled. The scheduled public hearing to consider the petition 
of Brian M. Grassa of Cedarwood Development, on behalf of 
Restaurant Depot, for a Special Use Permit to allow building 
elevations that front onto a public street that depart from the 
requirement that they “consist of office-type exterior 
architecture” has been continued to Wednesday, June 17, 2020, 
beginning at 7:30 P.M. at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 North 
O’Plaine Road.   

DATED: May 14, 2020 

Clara Gable 
Associate Planner 




